
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                            17th October 2018 

Wow I can’t believe how quickly this half term has gone!  I’d just like to say a really big thank you to all the staff for 
their hard work this half term. 

Thank you very much to everyone who wore pink to school today to raise money for the Wear it Pink campaign for 
the Breast Cancer Now charity.  The total raised is £118.66 which is amazing.  

Governors have been into classes over the last couple of weeks to meet the children and their class teachers as part 
of their monitoring.  They have all been extremely impressed by the children’s work, they have done so much in a 
short space of time and they are all working really hard.  This has been backed up by the time I have spent in class-
rooms and looking at books—well done everyone! 

If you did not receive the text notification yesterday, we have moved the date of parent/carer sessions to  
Wednesday 31st October from 1-5pm.  Mrs Wheeler will be holding parent/carer sessions for Ash class on Tuesday 
30th October.  If you have not signed up yet, please make sure you do so on the first day back as this is your first  
opportunity to meet with teachers.  Remember if your child is in year 5 and 6 and isn't accompanied by an adult to 
and from school, contact the office and they can make an appointment for you. 

Have a lovely extended half term!  Remember the clocks change on Sunday 28th October at 2:00am and the  
evenings will start drawing in, so please make sure children are safe as the nights will be getting darker. 

See you on Monday 29th October when gates open at 8:35am. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

Attendance 08/10/18 - 12/10/18  

 

Class Attendance Lates 
Whole school 
attendance 
for the week: 
94.8% 
against our 
target of 97%. 

Ash 77.9% 3 

Birch 98.8% 2 

Hawthorn 97.2% 1 

Beech 97.9% 4 

Maple 99% 5 

Birthdays: 

 Caden 

 Szymon 

 Gracie-May 

 Alfie H-S 

On Tuesday 30th October the school photographer is coming in to 
take photos of all the children.  If you would like to include any  
siblings (that don’t currently attend our school) in a photo please 
go straight to the school hall when the gate opens.  All other photos 
- individual and group - will be taken later on in the school day. 

Flu vaccinations: For those of who have signed YES on your child’s 
flu vaccination form, please be aware you will be required to stay 
with your child for the duration of the vaccination.  The date has 
been arranged for Tuesday 30th October from 3pm onwards. 

We have uploaded a fantastic resource 

to the school website under the ‘Links’ 

tab.  It is an eBook about e-safety and 

follows the story of Oscar in the online 

world.  It will appeal to all ages so 

please make sure you have a good look 

at it with your child over the half term! 

From Monday 29th October, we will be selling  

Poppy Appeal merchandise at the beginning and 

of the school day in the children’s entrance.  Last 

year we raised an amazing amount of money, and 

it would be brilliant to match or better it this 

year!  Thank you for your support. 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Oct 18th  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Oct 19th  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Oct 22nd – Oct 26th  October half term 
Oct 29th  First session of Art ASC 3-4pm 
 First session of Key Stage 2 Sports ASC 3-4pm 
Oct 30th  School photos 
 Flu vaccinations for FS, 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5 – 3pm onwards in the school hall, parents/carers  
 required to stay 
 Parent sessions for Ash class 1-5pm 
 Year 6 Booster ASC 3-4pm 
Oct 31st Parent/carer sessions for Birch, Hawthorn, Beech and Maple classes—1:00pm onwards 
Nov 1st First session of Singing ASC 3-4pm 
 First session of Key Stage 1 Sports ASC 3-4pm   
Dec 24th – Jan 4th  Christmas Holidays 

Lunch menu w/c Monday 29th October 
Monday: Beef Meatballs in Tomato Sauce with Rice/Vegetable Lasagne with Jacket Wedges(v), Coleslaw, Sweetcorn, 
Eve’s Pudding with Custard. 
Tuesday: Chicken and Broccoli Pasta Bake/Quorn Mince Bolognese with Spaghetti(v), Pea, Carrots, Pineapple Loaf.  
Wednesday: Roast Turkey with Roast Potatoes and Gravy/Mixed Vegetable Loaf(v), Broccoli and Cauliflower,  
Chocolate and Banana Oaty Square. 
Thursday: Spaghetti Beef Bolognese/Chickpea Curry with Rice(v), Roasted Mixed Vegetables, Oaty Peach Crumble with 
Custard. 
Friday: MSC Fish Fingers with Chips/Wholemeal Cheese and Tomato Quiche(v), Baked Beans and Garden Peas, Yoghurt 
and Fruit selection. 
 

Remember all children in Foundation Stage up to Year 2 are entitled to a Universal Free School Meal.  For those 
who bring in a packed lunch from home, taster pots are always available to encourage them to try a hot school 
dinner.  They can also order a school sandwich, baguette or jacket potato. 

Half Term Fun at Newport Roman Villa 
10.30am - 3.00pm 
  
No need to book, just drop in. 
£1 entry for all 
  
Monday 22 October 
Bendy Bones Puppet Day 
Come to Newport Roman Villa and make your own bendy bones puppet to take home.  Dress them as your favourite 
Roman character, or even make a skeleton puppet. 
  
Wednesday 24 October 
Mythical Monsters Clay Day 
Come to Newport Roman Villa and see how many mythical monsters you can find hiding around the Villa  
ruins.  Make your own clay monster to take home. 
  
Friday 26 October 
Amazing Mosaic Mazes 
Come to Newport Roman Villa and make your own mosaic maze game to take home.  
  
The Villa remains will be open to view come and see the Roman bath suite and garden. £1 admission to include  
entry and all activities 
  
Newport Roman Villa, Cypress Road, Newport. PO30 1HA - 01983 823433 
museums@iow.gov.uk    www.iwight.com/museums 

mailto:museums@iow.gov.uk
http://www.iwight.com/museums



